From: Julie Tufaro

Sent: Thursday, January 30, 2020 7:45 PM
To: cpitfield@kenner.la.us

Subject: IV Waste Isis clean up proposal
Attachments: 20200130181844455.pdf

Good evening Mr. Pitfield,

It is our hope that we can assist you with the parade clean-up for Isis in The City of Kenner.
Please feel free to contact me with any questions.

Thank you,

Julie
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January 30, 2020

Chad Pitfield

Director of Kenner Parks and Recreation Department
1905 24" Street

Kenner, LA 70062

cpitfield@kenner.le.us

IV Waste, LLC is excited to provide a proposal for the Isis parade clean-up on February 22, 2020 for the
following services:

e 1-3wheel street sweeper
e 20 [aborers

e Two Rear loader trucks

e 150 trash boxes

The above listed services will cost The City of Kenner $15,250.00. Please let us know if there are any
other required sanitation serviced for this parade as we are able and willing to assist every way possible.

Kindest Regards,

%&}_—:’__\

Sidney D. Torres IV

730 S Pierce Street o New Orleans, LA 70119 o 504.224.6670 o ivwaste.com






